
Westchester Corvette Club 

May 4, 2021 meeting minutes 

 

Attendees:  Rich Sarcone, Vin Camporeale, Billy  Shoenberg, Anthony Ferrara, Rich Morgante, Peter 
LoPresti, Tony Marendino, Geoffrey Buono, Deborah Stellio, Ralph Raiano, Vincent Stellio. 

 Meeting commenced at 6:40PM 

Rich Sarcone opened the meeting, greeting everyone back from a long hiatus. Getting right down to 
business, Rich Sarcone asked Rich Morgante for a report on member’s dues.  At present there were 30 
members not paid. 
 
The next order of business was the status of our car show.  Rich Explained as a result of Covid we will 
have only one show this year, September 19th rain or shine.  Billy wanted to know if Curry Chevrolet will 
be donating money for trophies, ($2000.00) this year so he can plan his budget.  Rich is going to contact 
Curry for feedback.  Billy also mentioned we have to have our vendors in place by the middle of June.  
Thus far we have confirmation from CRP carting, Chatsworth Auto Body and the Ice cream lady.   Billy is 
also working on procuring a DJ for the event.  Deb volunteered to procure the Porta-Potties. 
 
Next on the agenda was Carlyle.  Carlyle show will take place on August 26, 27, and 28.  Rich will be 
contacting them to ask for an application for our club.  A head count is needed so please let Rich know 
ASAP.   
 
A cruise night is tentatively scheduled for May 18 6:30 PM at Amore restaurant in Armonk, 1 Kent Place 
Armonk. 
 
There will be no Auto Center Show this year for a variety of reasons mainly the property owner refuses 
to allow it. 
 
No old business or new business was discussed. 
 
Next meeting will be June 8th which is the second Tuesday of the month not the 1st. because of 
Memorial Day being so close. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 6:43PM 
 

Submitted by 

Vincent Camporeale.  


